

Springmoor Grange School Newsletter Volume 37 – Friday 11th July

Transition Events

The children have all made visits to their new class this week and all of the visits have been very successful. They have completed getting to know you activities and also explored a new wellbeing system which we are putting in place from September called Zones of Regulation. We will share more information with parents and carers in the next academic year.

Meet The Teacher 2025 - 2026

Following feedback from parents, carers and staff, we are going to relaunch the Meet the Teacher evenings at the beginning of the new academic year. This will be an opportunity for parents and carers to meet the staff in each phase, find out important information about the year ahead and for us to share our expectations with you. The events are designed for adults so ideally children should not attend.

Here are the dates:

Monday 8 th September	5pm – Reception
Tuesday 9 th September	5pm – Years 1 and 2
Wednesday 10 th September	5pm – Years 3 and 4
Thursday 11 th Septmeber	5pm – Years 5 and 6

We look forward to seeing you all in September.

Key Stage Two Sports Day

Our Key Stage 2 Sports Days which were held on Monday, were a great success, filled with lots of determination and fantastic examples of teamwork and encouragement. We are proud to have so many talented children who demonstrated their skills and it was wonderful to see great examples of sportsmanship throughout. A big thank you to all the parents and carers who came along to support — as always, these events wouldn't be the same without you!

Reading Books

We would be grateful if children could return all phonics and library books to school on Monday so that we can audit our library stocks ready for the new school year. Thank you.

Parent Survey

Our aim is to make Springmoor Grange School the best school we possibly can. Your views are vital to this and will be taken into consideration by staff and governors when making decisions about school development.

We would be grateful if you could take the time to complete this short survey: https://forms.office.com/e/UCpgSMi25N

Weekly Class Charts Top Scorers

Reception	Violet J	Year 4	Chloe H
Year 1	Harmony S	Year 5	Poppie P
Year 2	Max H	Year 6	Lewis A
Year 3	Jack M		

Uniform

Early Years (Nursery and Reception)	Purple Sweatshirt or Cardigan	
	Yellow Polo Shirt	
	Black/Grey Joggers (Nursery Only)	
	Grey Trousers/Skirt/Pinafore	
	Purple Checked Summer Dresses	
	Trainers (Nursery) and Black Shoes (Reception)	
Years 1, 2, 3 and 4	Purple Sweatshirt or Cardigan	
	White Polo Shirt	
	Grey Trousers/Skirt/Pinafore	
	Purple Checked Summer Dresses	
	Black Shoes	
Years 5 and 6	Purple V Neck Jumper or Cardigan	
	White Cotton Shirt	
	School Tie	
	Grey Trousers/Skirt/Pinafore	
	Purple Checked Summer Dresses	
	Black Shoes	

If you wish to purchase the logo on the uniform, it can be purchased using the following link: Springmoor Grange School – C & A Embroidery and Print (caembroidery.co.uk)

Orders must be place by the end of July if you wish to have them in time for September.

Attendance and Punctuality

Overall attendance for the week is 94.4% and the Year Group with the highest attendance is Year 2 with 97.8%. The overall school attendance for the academic year is 94.6% for the whole school and 95.4% for children in Reception to Year 6.

The Primary starts at 8:30am, with the gates opening from 8:20am. Please ensure that your child is at school on time so that they do not miss out on any learning. This week, we have had 349 late minutes and lost learning time.

MOMENTS MATTER, ATTENDANCE COUNTS.

Dates for the Diary

Wednesday 16 th July	10am and 2pm – Nursery Graduation	
Thursday 17 th July	9am – Year 6 Celebration and Leaving Assembly	
Friday 18 th July	2pm – Year 6 Guard of Honour	
Friday 18 th July	Close for Summer Break	
Wednesday 3 rd September	Open for New School Year	



This week in Elm Class...

In Art we have enjoyed using our 'Superpower of Looking to explore a very famous piece of artwork called: Surprised! by Henri Rousseau. We then used our own imagination to draw what we think might be happening beyond the frame of the artwork.





In PE, we have been developing the skill of changing direction quickly by playing lots of fun games.



In science, we have been finding out about pollution in the oceans. We created some posters about keeping our oceans safe for marine animals and birds.





